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Dear Parents and Community Members, 

What a busy and productive fortnight itôs been! The students have 

been engaging in a range of extra-curricula activities as well as vis-

iting other schools to broaden their repertoire of skills.  

Last week we all had a wonderful time at Eton State Schoolôs Un-

der 8s day. The range of activities was immense and the grins on 

faces was lovely to see.  

Yesterday was a very busy day with some of our students heading 

over to Homebush SS to engage in a Chess workshop. They came 

back pretty enthused so we will no doubt see the chessboards out 

on tables at lunchtimes. It was also Fire Ed visit day and the stu-

dents were ridiculously excited about their arrival (and were quite 

prepared to sit and wait for them in the undercover area for 3 

hours!)   

In the upcoming weeks, students will be completing assessment. 

For English, Preps and Year 1s will be writing and presenting retells 

and completing a written response to a picture book. 

02  
 June  

 

aǊǎ tŀǊƪŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǘ ŀ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ Ψǎ      

/ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ  ƻƴ  нƴŘ ŀƴŘ оǊŘ WǳƴŜΦ  aǊ 

5ȅŀƭƭ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǘŜŀŎƘƛƴƎΦ 

 

07  
 June  

tƭŀȅƎǊƻǳǇ 

 

10   June  

aǊǎ tŀǊƪŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǘ ŀ v!{{t /ƻƴŦŜǊπ

ŜƴŎŜ ƛƴ .ǊƛǎōŀƴŜΦ   aǊǎ ¢ǳǊǇƛƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 

ǘŜŀŎƘƛƴƎΦ   

¢ǳŎƪǎƘƻǇ 


